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 Pupil transportation services 
 
Effective the 2014/2015 school year, the operation of Pupil Transportation 
Services will be provided by The Winnipeg School Division rather than an 
outside contractor. 
 
In order to maintain a qualified and experienced team, the Division will 
employ the bus drivers, bus maintenance and dispatch/administrative staff 
currently providing services to students in the Division. 
 
The Division is committed to ensuring that the necessary resources are in 
place to continue improving safety and reliability of transportation services 
including the replacement of older buses and the enhancement of 
communication equipment, while being mindful of operational efficiencies. 
 
The Division appreciates your cooperation during the transition of services 
and is committed to working with students/families and schools to achieve 
a successful transition. 
 
If you require further information or have any questions, please contact the 
Transportation Department at 775-0231. 
 
 


